
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM: Leanne Vaughn, Administrative Support 
  Urban Transportation Commission 
 
DATE: August 19, 2005  
 
SUBJECT: Urban Transportation Commission Recommendation 
 
 
At the August 15, 2005 meeting of the Urban Transportation Commission, the following 
recommendations were made. 
 
1.   Presentation on the Cesar Chavez Conversion Project 
 

Motion:   To approve Option Two with urban design enhancements. 
         
The vote was 7-0 for the motion, with one absent and one vacancy. 

 
2.  Town Lake Park Project / Riverside Drive 
 

Motion: Recommend with the stipulation of adding east-west bike lanes on 
Riverside Drive. 

 
The vote was 7-0 for the motion, with one absent and one vacancy. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 974-5657. 
 
 
Leanne Vaughn, Administrative Specialist 
Transportation Division 
 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
 
LV:lv 
 
c:  Toby H. Futrell, City Manager 
     Joe Canales, Deputy City Manager 
     Kristen Vassallo, PIO 
     Julie Strong, Public Works Dept 
     Sondra Creighton, Dir, Public Works Dept 


